
23rd June 2025 

Deputy Sorca Clarke 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
sorca.clarke@oireachtas.ie 

PQ 28911/25 

Dear Deputy Clarke 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
representation, which you submitted for response. I have examined the matter and the following outlines 
the position. 

Regional Hospital Mullingar (RHM) advise that the following is the number of WTE theatre nurses based at 
RHM in 2023, 2024 and to-date in 2025: 

Theatre Staff 2023 to date 

Date WTE Headcount 

31/12/2023 26.00 27.00 

31/12/2024 24.00 25.00 

23/06/2025 24.00 25.00 

I trust this information is helpful to you. 

Yours sincerely 

____________________ 
Ms. Margaret Kelleher 
Hospital Manager 
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